

Principal: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 9AF 01902 558845

Tuesday 1st April

## Year 5 Parent's Art Workshop and Exhibition

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming art workshop in preparation for an Exhibition to be held at St Michael and All Angels Church (date tbc.) as part of the celebrations to mark the 70<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of its rebuild following a fire. Our school, along with others in the parish, will be contributing to this exhibition by producing art which is linked in some way to the church.

This workshop will provide an opportunity for you to work alongside your child and will take place in school on **Friday 23**<sup>rd</sup> **May** from **1.45-3pm**.

We kindly ask that you confirm your attendance at the workshop by returning the slip below by **Friday 2**<sup>nd</sup> **May.** 

We look forward to welcoming you into school to work with us.

Kind regards,

Mrs Welch

Mrs Navratil

Mrs Rai (Art Lead)

Year 5 Art Workshop for parents
Child's name:
☐ I will be attending the Year 5 Art Workshop on <b>Friday 23</b> <sup>rd</sup> <b>May</b> from <b>1.45-3pm</b> .
Signed: Parent/ Carer

www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk























SCHOOL